ALSAGER GARDENS ASSOCIATION

BULLETIN No 5 To All Members

17 May 2020

BANK HOLIDAY WEEKEND - Be Safe and Keep Safe!

Plant Day Saturday 23rd May 10.30am -2.30pm

to be held at our Cedar Avenue Allotment Site

Dear Member

We hope you are remaining well and safe at this most difficult time.

It is about this time of year that we would normally be holding our Open Days, but as you know this event was cancelled due to Covid 19, the government advice and the regulations pertaining at the time.

There has been a recent announcement about the relaxation of the regulations and considering this the AGA Committee have reviewed what we are able to do as an association.

On Saturday 23rd May from 10.30am – 2.30pm we will be holding a "Plant Day" at our Cedar Avenue Allotment site, near to the gate and the Trading Hut.

This will not be our usual "Big" event nor is it a social event, but an opportunity for members to purchase some plants and vegetable seedings at exceptional prices.

We will have appropriate safe distancing and queuing procedures in place. and there will be no gathering of people

If attending, you will be required to comply with the directions given by our volunteers regarding safe distancing and queuing.

You should follow the latest government advice on hand sanitation, wearing of disposal gloves use of face masks/face covering etc.

You will need to bring with you

- Small change/small notes as we will not be handing cash, so near exact money will be required.
- Something to carry your purchases home in, carrier bag, small box etc as we will not be handling your goods or putting them in carrier bags for you!

We will not be serving refreshments and there will be no toilet facilities.

To make this event a success for all, we are reliant on you, our members, donating their "extras" to us. If you can bring any items along to the Cedar Avenue allotments on **Friday 22nd May between 2pm and 4pm**, or if you are an allotment holder let your site manager know you have some plants and he will make arrangements with you to receive the plants.

In the meantime – Be Safe and Keep Safe